Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

From: hthomson@marec.us

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 3:09 PM

To: Noyes, Thomas G. (DNREC)

Subject: [FWD: New Message From MAREC - Contact Form Submissions - Marec.us]

We received this comment about the offshore wind working group, and I realized I never passed it on to
you. Should I have him contact you directly, or is this okay?

Heather Thomson
Renewable Energy Associate
Mid-Atlantic Renewable Energy Coalition

———————— Original Message --------

Subject: New Message From MAREC - Contact Form Submissions - Marec.us
From: Will Stephens <mail@www.marec.us>

Date: Mon, October 09, 2017 6:47 am

To: hthomson@marec.us

I heard on the radio that your committee met recently to discuss the potential environmental and
economic development benefits to Delaware from offshore wind energy development, and to
discuss employment opportunities in the field. I am throwing in my hat in favor of wind.

I want to work in the field as a wind turbine technician. I will be studying Electro-mechanical
support at Del Tech this spring (2018) towards working in the wind field. After that, I plan on
going to wind turbine support school and rope access school.

My fear is that I will be trained but will have little opportunity to work in the field because of my
age and because of the time it takes to get a wind project off the ground. But you're welcome to
put in your December report that you will have one wind turbine technician ready to go when that
first turbine goes up!

So please speed up the process and bring more wind to Delaware. Thank you.
Warm regards,
Will Stephens

Dover, DE
Organization: NA



